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Notice 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the ASPIRA Board of Director’s 
Development Committee scheduled for Wednesday, August 20, 2025, 6:30 
PM at ASPIRA Business and Finance High School, Chicago IL 60618, has 
been CANCELED. 
The meeting will be rescheduled to a later date. 
 
 

/s/ Rosemary Lugo-Gross, Chairperson of Development Committee 


